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What the children have been Learning 

It has been a fun and eventful half term! Children have loved participating in a range of  
Autumnal and winter.  They have been observing how the seasons are changing, collecting 
leaves and conkers from Ward End Park.  At the moment children are participating in a wide 
range of   activities in preparation for Christmas. They have started to make decorations us-
ing clay and salt dough and crafts to decorate the Christmas tree and classrooms  
The children have been exploring the flow of water and experimenting with how it moves 
under different conditions.  
In N1 the children have been exploring different textures, playing with the parachute and 
learning rhymes during Nursery Rhyme Week. 
A small group of children also attended a theatre performance of ‘The Bear’. and sharing 
their experience with friends and family. 

Safeguarding information  

If you have a safeguarding concern about a child within our school please speak to one of 

our DSL (Designating Safeguarding Lead)  

Designating Safeguarding Lead - Valerie Daniel 

Deputy Designating Safeguarding Leads  - Jatinder Kaur , Sanam Parveen or Sadia Akhtar 

 



Welcome to Tapestry  

 

We use Tapestry as an online 
platform to share information. 
Please remember to create a 
password and login to your 
account by following the link that has been 
emailed to you. Check your spam folder if you 
have not received your email. If you have any 

Reception Class Application 

 

If you haven’t yet applied for a school place 
for your child please do this immediately.  The   
closing date is 15th January 2023  You can ap-
ply by using the link below.  

 https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/
school_admissions/1786/
apply_for_reception_primary_school/3 

If you need help completing the online form, 
you can call reception on  0121 464 1810 and 
make an appointment with Jatinder or Sanam 
who will be happy to help. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Christmas Jumper day and Party Thursday 15th December 

Sessions will be from 9.00-11.30am and 1.00pm-3.30pm 
 
 

 

School finishes Friday 16th December at 12,00pm 
 

Whole School closure for Christmas and New Year: 
Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January  

 

Teacher training Day - Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

School reopens - Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 
Wishing you all A 

Merry Christmas, 

Happy Holidays  

and a Prosperous 

New Year! 

School website  

Please check our website regularly for any updates, 
as well as all information regarding our school 
https:www.washwoodheathnursery.co.uk/ 
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